
From: Barry Wakelin   
Sent: Saturday, 24 July 2021 2:20 PM 
To: Committee, Public Works (REPS) <pwc@aph.gov.au> 
Subject: PWC Enquiry, 
 
 

 

 PWC Enquiry, 

  SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION PWC- Lucas Heights 
 Temporary/ Permanent LLW/ILW storage Financials. 
 

• The quote for the temporary storage was $300 million. 
• The quote for permanent storage refused by the Department was $60million. 

 
The above is advice given to me and has been publicly presented. 
 
My apologies for this late presentation, but upon rereading my main submission I realised the 
Committee was not in possession of information of which I was advised. 
 
With thanks, 
Barry Wakelin, Kimba, S.A. 
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Australian Nuclear Science and Technology Organisation Intermediate Level Solid Waste Storage Facility Lucas Heights,
NSW
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